
 

 

22 September 2021 

Business Intelligence Services 

Attention: Ms Thabang Kaneli 

Dear Ms Kaneli 

This letter serves to confirm that the Wits Citizenship and Community Outreach (WCCO) office operates 

the Wits Food Programme for students on campus. 

The Wits Food Bank is a repository of non-perishable food and essential toiletries. The Food Bank relies 

on donations in order to support students. 

Parcels, which include sanitary towels, are distributed to students on a monthly basis. 

WCCO collaborated with the Mina Foundation, an NGO that raises funds to distribute the Mina 

menstrual cup. 

Two hundred and fifty Mina cups were distributed to students at Wits. Female students were also 

trained on how to use the inexpensive and eco-friendly menstrual cup. 

Please contact the undersigned for more information. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Karuna Singh 

Senior Programme Advisor  

011 717 9255 

  


